
TSI Test Information 

Please make sure to arrive by 7:45 a.m. on the day of your test with 
your Identification and report to the Johnson Upper Foyer. 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

In the electronic handbook, there is a tab titled TSI Resources that 
contains information about the test and sample questions.  All of the 
information provided has been taken from the Official TSI website.   

See you Saturday !! 

 

 

****What to Bring on the Day of the Test**** 

You MUST bring the following with you to the TSI Test:  

1. Two No. 2 pencils with erasers 
 

2. A form of identification (driver’s license or school id).  No one will be 
admitted without identification 
 

3. Snacks if you want (No lunch break will be given, but students can 
take breaks if needed) 

The TSI is an untimed test; however, students will only be allowed to test 
until 3:00 p.m.  If they are not finished at that time, they will be stopped 
and will be able to finish the test with another proctor within 14 days.  We 
will discuss with them how this will be handled. 

 

 


